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CAL FIRE San Luis Obispo Unit, in cooperation with private landowners, the San Luis 
Obispo County Air Pollution Control District, and The San Luis Obispo County Community 
Fire Safe Council, will conduct a prescribed burn of approximately 112 acres from Monday, 
October 28th through Friday, November 1st. The burn will take place on private lands about 
30 minutes east of Santa Margarita, near the intersection of River Rd. and Parkhill Rd. 
 
This controlled burn aims to reduce the risk of catastrophic wildfires by managing hazardous 
vegetation and promoting ecological resilience and biodiversity in the area. For more 
information, please contact CAL FIRE / San Luis Obispo County Fire. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
DATE: 

October 23, 2024 

 
CONTACT: 
Ryan Grebe 

Public Information Officer 
805-503-3023 
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